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[ take no position on this paper at this time. This is a very complex policy matter, 
particularly considering the uncertainties in health effects from exposure to radiation at 
low levels. The Commission should have had the benefit of the views of the Advisory 
Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) before deciding on such a significant policy 
issue of public health and safety. 

In the future, the staff and ACRS should coordinate their schedules so that the staff 
papers and the related ACRS letters will be submitted to the Commission within a 
reasonable time of each other. 
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